
Association,  AA  Executive
Session Negotiations Canceled

09/09/2017

Brothers and Sisters,

Due to the hurricane in Florida, the TWU/IAM Association and
American Airlines have mutually decided to cancel contract
negotiations  next  week.  The  safety  of  the  Association’s
members and representatives is of paramount importance and
travel at this time is not advised. Negotiations are scheduled
to resume on the following weeks: October 2nd in Washington DC
and October 16th in New York City.

 

 

Please Post On All TWU- IAM Bulletin Boards

https://vl1725.org/association-aa-executive-session-negotiations-canceled/
https://vl1725.org/association-aa-executive-session-negotiations-canceled/
http://www.iamdl142.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/Association-Negotiations-Canceled.pdf

